
Meeting Starts :-

8:05pm. Chaired by Bill Fleming.

Delegates present.

Graham East,  Andy Clingan, Paul Clingan, Derek Powers, Bill Fleming, Steve Ray, Andy Smith, Jeff Smith,
Richard Groom, Richard and Jackie Mills, Gordon Spencer

1 Apologies:-

Irene Parsons, Steve Everett, Sam Green, Will Cemis, Andy Morris, Ben Chamberlain.

2A Minutes of Last Meeting

Minutes of the last meeting were approved.

2B Matters Arising:-

Juana Everett has copies of the Avenue team registration forms, which she will give to Andy Smith to update
the records. The new season forms will be printed ready for the new season.

3 Safety:-

No issues to report.

4 Child Protection Report:-

No issues to report,

5 Treasurers Report:-

Dear delegates,
The league treasurer's report is as follows:

Balance in cash book £3,666.64

Balance at bank £3,578.64

Monies received in last month:
4-a-side entry fees:
Avon's - £16
Wilmcote A - £8
Wilmcote B - £8
Dad's Army - £8
Binton Badgers - £8
Bintonite - £8
Roderick Baker entry fees - £16
Paper target competition entry fees - £28
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Monies outstanding:
4-a-side entry fees:
Clifford
MEB
Avenue
Binton BA
Binton BB

Report ends

Stephen Ray
SAGL Treasurer

7 Match Secretary Report.

See web for match and competition details.

8 Social Committee Report:-

Nothing to report.

9 League Development Committee:-

9.1 The SAGL  Paper Target challenge was held on Saturday March 19th at Wilmcote SSC. 14
entrants took part. The event was staged as a way of encouraging league members to have a go at
paper target shooting. The results will be used as a selection process for the “Triple Six” inter league
competition.
The competition ran well, with shooting taking place under range officer control, and silence whilst
shooting took place. The results are on the web site. This was the first time this competition was run
and it is hoped next year, more shooters will come and have a go at this challenging discipline.
The classification grouping worked perfectly and no changes will be made to this method.

9.2 The league’s  invitation to a meeting organised by the Warwickshire SB Rifle and Pistol
Association, on Sunday 13th March, resulted in a very positive outcome, where we were able to
explain what SAGL is about, and to give some ideas to them, on how they could move forward and
grow their membership. Communication is an area they need to work on, and this once again brought
home what an asset to the league, the web site and it’s management by Andy Smith are.
There may be possibilities of competition between the members of the association, and the LDC will
report as and when this becomes a reality.

10 Any Other Business:-

Will Cemis is  to formulate the trophy requirements so they can be ordered and paid for in good time.
A number of members came forward to offer help in picking up the order from Tower Trophies.

The evening of May 19th is the night for the ladies and youth cups. On the night, additional prizes will
be presented for the winners of both competitions. The venue is Wilmcote at the usual time of
8:30pm.
It is possible for a few lucky members to be able to shoot in both competitions, so please come along
and enter, or give support to the two important competitions.
These competitions have not seen the entry numbers the committee would like to see, so team
captains are actively encouraged to get as many qualifying members to take part.

Meeting closed:-

The meeting closed at 9:10pm.

SAGL Secretary.
Andrew Clingan.


